
Rocky Mountain School 
District 

Golden Zone 

School Bus Routes 

2023/2024 

Operations Supervisor: Russell Wagner 

Phone: 250-344-0150 

E-mail: Russell.wagner@sd6.bc.ca

Transportation Assistant: Lorna Higginson

Phone: 250-272-6517

E-mail: lorna.higginson@sd6.bc.ca



School District No. 6 (Rocky Mountain) 
Transportation Services 
2023/2024 

School District No. 6 (Rocky Mountain) welcomes you back for the 2023/2024 school year. 

Please check the bus route schedule closely to determine where and when your child will be picked up. If your child is 
registered on a bus they are occupying a space that could be available to someone else, so they are encouraged to use 
the service. 

For your reference a copy of the School Board Policy 7000 "Transportation of Students on Regular School Bus 
Routes" has been posted on the School District Website. Included in this Policy are definitions of rider 
eligibility, procedures to follow to request transportation, and the guidelines that are used when requests are 
considered. 

Please be reminded that requests for a "Courtesy or Cross Boundary Transportation" must be submitted each year. 
Although every effort is made to expedite processing, these requests may not be processed until the end of Septem­
ber. Until processing is complete and approval has been given, parents are responsible for transporting their child/ 
children to school 

All students using the school bus for transportation to and from school must be registered. It is the National 
Safety Code's mandate that all passengers on the school bus are accounted for, so please complete the bus 
registration form that your child has brought home and return it to the bus driver by September 18th, 2023 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Russell Wagner 
Operations Supervisor 
Phone: 250-344-0150 
E-mail: Russell.wagner@sd6.bc.ca

Loma Higginson 
Transportation Assistant 
Phone: 250-272-6517 
E-mail: loma.higginson@sd6.bc.ca

Note: The time scheduled for each bus stop is approximate and my change slightly in September. 




















